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A meeting with Muslim community was held in the National 

Commission for Minorities (NCM) on 16th July 2024 under the Chairmanship of 

Shri Iqbal Singh Lalpura, Chairman, NCM to commemorate ‘Muharram’, which 

was attended by religious leaders, scholars and other representatives. The 

message of sahadat of Imam Hussain and his stand for the truth was shared with 

all by Maulana Kalbe Sadiq.  Chairman urged that true observance of religion 

lay in the practise of the good teachings of each religion and that the 

Commission stood with the Muslim community in their observance of solemn 

occasion of Muharram.  
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